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Dear colleague,  
 
It gives me great pleasure to invite you to the Conference on Stability, Eco-
nomic Coordination and Governance in the European Union (IPC on SECG), 
which will be held in Billund as part of the parliamentary dimension of Den-
mark’s Presidency of the Council of the European Union in the second half of 
2025. 
 
The meeting will take place on 29-30 September 2025 at the LEGOLAND 
Hotel & Conference. The Finance Committee of the Danish Parliament will 
host an official dinner on the evening of Monday, 29 September 2025.  
 
The first session of the meeting will be devoted to an exchange of views on 
how the EU can strengthen its position in the global economy. The second 
session will address the question of how we finance the EU’s security and 
defence autonomy in light of current geopolitical tensions. The third session 
will address the EU’s fiscal rules and discuss whether they are sustainable in 
the new geopolitical situation. 
  
Please use this link to register for the meeting: Register 
 
Please find attached the draft agenda for the meeting as well as practical in-
formation concerning the event, including information about your registration 
and hotel reservations. Further documentation concerning the event will be 
sent to the delegations later. 
 
I look forward to seeing you in Denmark. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Simon Kollerup 
Chair of the Finance Committee  
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